
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Would you like to do a job that fits within the school 
day? 

Do you want to work as part of a caring flexible team? 
An exciting opportunity has become available to join 

Sheldon School as a 

Midday Supervisory Assistant 
 

Required as soon as possible  
 

We are seeking to appoint a number of Midday Supervisory Assistants 
(MDSA’s) to complement our existing team which comprises of both Adult 

and 6th Form MDSA’s. 
 
 

The posts will be for 5 hours per week, 12.15-1.15pm, Monday – Friday, term time 
only (38 working weeks but 43.70 paid weeks per year). The rate of pay will be 

Wiltshire Scale D, scale points 4-6, starting at £10.9828 per hour rising to 
£11.3866 per hour, which equates to an actual starting salary of £2,399.74. 

 
 

Closing Date:  Noon,  10th November 2023 
Interviews will take place on 22nd November 2023 

  
Further details can be obtained on the school website at 

www.sheldonschool.co.uk, or by calling Sarah Hill on 01249 766020 or email 
hr@sheldonschool.co.uk  

Sheldon School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this 
commitment.  This post requires a satisfactory enhanced DBS disclosure. 

Please note CVs are not accepted 
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